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Introduction to Medical Intuition 
with Wendie Colter was another 
successful event packed with 
interesting information!

Wendie is an excellent speaker. She gave 
us a tremendous amount of information 
about Meta-Sensory Skills - those skills 
behind the five senses of sight, hearing 
touch, smell and taste.  It was truly a treat 
when Wendie guided the group through an 
experiential meditation to learn the skill of talking to a personal body 
part to gather information for healing. Wendie is very passionate 
about her mission to support the allopathic field of medicine with 
intuitive insights and thinks every hospital should have a Medical 
Intuitive on staff. We were very blessed to have her at our SDRC 
Gathering.  Her next training program begins in September. 

San Diego Level 1 - four month Program:  Sat/Sun10am-5pm 

Starts: Sept 9-10, Oct 14-15, Nov 4-5, Dec 9-10  

RSVP:www.the practicalpath.com     877-433-6611 

Community Outreach Opportunities  
September offers two community projects for members to 
provide Reiki.  Both events very worthwhile; perhaps your 
family has been touched by one of these diseases and you are 
drawn to support the participants. 

2017 Walk to End Alzheimer's -Sept. 9th - Balboa Park 
Alzheimer’s & Dementia Tools - There are several vital areas where Reiki aids 
people with dementia and their caregivers. The first is that there is an indication 
from published, peer reviewed research that Reiki can help address memory issues 
in people with mild cognitive impairment and mild Alzheimer’s. In that dementia 
patients can have problems with agitation, Reiki’s calming influence can be greatly 
appreciated.  Caregiver stress and burn out is another vital area where Reiki can 
help.  

Heart Walk ❤     September 16th - Balboa Park 
Contact:  JOAN BOCCIO   
Outreach@SanDiegoReikiICorps.org 

Veterans Stand Down was a great success for both veterans 
and our volunteers!  

Welcome New Members! 

Growing in 2017!  New members 
include Terry Wolfe, Nicole Lyke, 
Veronica Ellis,  Toni Uribe, Rose 
Marie Bent and Patricia Scully. 

Annual membership is due on the 
anniversary date of joining. 
Renewed members are: Susie 
Gomez.  Thank you for continuing 
to be a part of the Reiki family. 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

Communication Assistants 

You will be noticing that some of 
your communications will be 
coming from our new 
Communication Assistants!  Kat  
Papike and Maria Huston have 
offered to help with keeping our 
members up to date.  Kat will be 
sending monthly membership 
renewal reminders and Marie will 
notify you of upcoming events.  We 
are so appreciative of their support. 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

 Donations 
It is with much appreciation that we 
thank the Helix Water Employee 
Contribution Club for their recent 
donation to the San Diego Reiki 
Corps.  It has become an annual 
event for this organization! 

Go to the SDRC website for more 
information and calendar of events.
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